UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY
WASHINGTON

DIVISION OF
FOREST PATHOLOGY

July 23, 1934.

O\]Q./\,

MR. CHAS. GOODNOW,

SOUTH SUDBURY, MASS.

Dear Sirs :

Dr. C. J. Nusbaum of this Division expects to make an
inspection of the cooperat%ye chestnut planting at your place
sometime soon. We have found that considerable time is saved
in locating a planting if we have a rough chart showing its lo-
cation in relation to the different roads and towms, and so it
will be appreciatea, if you will mail us such directions for
finding your planting.

Very truly yours,

4 F P

G. F. GRAVATT,
Senior Pathologist.

GFG:GM,.




